
ÖIF-Parenting Courses: Orientation and  
support in the Austrian school system
The “summer school”, which was implemented by the Ministry of Education for the 
first time in 2020, will continue in the summer vacation of 2021. In addition to the 
summer school, the Austrian Integration Fund (ÖIF) will once again offer a 3-hour 
course for parents and guardians whose children are attending the summer school in 
2021. The ÖIF parenting course provide knowledge and orientation about the educa-
tional landscape in Austria and the success of your child in school.

The ÖIF parenting courses take place between May 17th and September 10th and are 
offered throughout Austria. The courses are led by certified ÖIF trainers. ÖIF inter-
preters are called in if necessary. The offer is free of charge for all participants. 

In the parenting courses you will get important information about... 

	▪ the summer school 2021 (including content, goals, opportunities),  

	▪ the basics of the Austrian education and school system,  

	▪ further training and educational opportunities for young people after  
compulsory education (including apprenticeships, school leaving examinations, 
advisory centers in the region),  

	▪ the importance of the involvement of parents and legal guardians in the  
educational career of their children (including compulsory education, function of 
parents-teachers conference, availability and constructive communication with 
educators, the use of Schoolfox),  

	▪ support and funding opportunities for children and adolescents (among other 
things about learning difficulties, preparation for starting school, learning  
German) and  

	▪ German learning opportunities for parents and legal guardians.

Participation
 
In order to join the courses, please contact the management of your child‘s school  
directly. Use this opportunity to give your child the best possible support in school.


